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‘To love, live and learn together’

Newsletter Friday 24th June 2022 Our Christian value this half term is ‘Thankfulness’

The whole school loved watching the dress rehearsal of ‘Mystery at Magpie Manor’ our Y5/6
Summer Production supported by our Class 3 Choir. Well done to everyone.
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We are entering a busy time in school with lots of dates and events coming up. Reminders and details
and given below:

Week of Monday 27th June to Friday 1st July

PE kits: Class 1 and 2 wear PE kits on Monday and Tuesday. Class 3 and 4 wear PE Kkits on
Tuesday. This will be the last Monday Class 1 and 2 will need PE kits. They will have taken part
in a 3 week course of Disney themed football coaching which will then have finished.

Swimming as normal this week: Class 4 swim on Wednesday and Y1/2 and Class 3 swim on
Thursday. This will be the last week of swimming for Y1/2. Class 3 and 4 have two more weeks of
swimming after this.

Class 3 and 4 performances of Mystery at Magpie Manor. Children in Class 3 and Class 4 are
performing in Scorton village hall on Tuesday evening 28th June and Wednesday evening 29th June.
The performance starts at 6pm and lasts about 1 hour. Children should arrive by 5.45pm. Tickets can
be reserved on ParentPay (two tickets per family per night). Class 3 children should wear black PE
shorts and a plain white t shirt (it is warm in the hall). Class 4 children will take their costumes home
with them on Tuesday and come to the performance dressed in their costumes. Friends of the School
will be providing cold drinks and running a raffle on the production evenings.

Class 1 and 2 Fun Run at Richmond School on Tuesday morning 28th June. All Class 1 and 2
children have details about this event in their book bags tonight. Please return your consent slip on
Monday.

Friends of the School Jubilee Sponsored Walk for June Please return your sponsor forms and
money to school on Friday 1st July.


mailto:admin@bolton-on-swale.n-yorks.sch.uk

Sunday 3rd July FoS Family Walk, leaving school at 2.30pm and returning for refreshments in school at
3.30pm. Winners of the walk/cycle challenge will be announced and prizes will be presented; everyone will
receive a certificate and medal of participation. Donations of cakes welcome. All welcome, do join us.

Week of Monday 4th July to Friday 8th July

Summer Fair Raffle Prize donations on the theme of ‘Best of British’ welcome into school from this week.
Last Week of After School Clubs

Class 4 fundraiser for Isaac’s bike. The children in Class 4 would like to raise money for a hand
powered cycle for Isaac, a Year 5 member of their class. This idea has come from the children of Class 4 who
recognise that Isaac is an inspiration to us all. Isaac only has the use of one leg and loves sport. He has been
selected to play for the England Amputee Football Team and will travel to Georgia this year for their summer
training camp. All the Year 5 children took part in bikeability training recently and to make sure Isaac was
included we borrowed a hand powered cycle from Mowbray School. This was the first time Isaac has been able
to ride a bike and he loved it. The children of Class 4 would like Isaac to have a bike of his own and would like
to help with the cost (about £3,500). Class 4 are organising a fun bike or scooter riding event around the school
grounds in the week of 4th to 8th July. Children can bring their bike or scooter to school with a helmet on the
following days and Class 4 will organise a circuit for them. They can be parked in the bike rack area. Donations
welcome.

Monday 4th July - Class 1 children can bring their bike or scooter to school with helmet
Tuesday 5th July - Class 2 children can bring their bike or scooter to school with helmet
Wednesday 6th July - Class 3 children can bring their bike or scooter to school with helmet
Thursday 7th July - Class 4 children can bring their bike or scooter to school with helmet

Year 6 Leavers Service at Ripon Cathedral for Church Schools across the County on Friday morning
8th July. More details to follow.

Reception children Annual Reports home on Friday 8th July.
Week of Monday 11th to Friday 15th July

Current Reception Parental Consultation Afternoon Tuesday 12th July 1.30pm to 6pm. Appointments to
be made with Mrs Reynolds. More details to follow.

Summer Music Concert for all children in Class 3 with their cello or violin; for children in Choir and for
all children who have instrumental lessons in school on Wednesday evening 13th July in school at 6pm.Parents
and carers welcome. No tickets required.

Whole School Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Thursday 14th July. Bring a teddy and enjoy a lunchtime picnic
on the field. More details to follow.

Summer Fair Friday 15th July 1.30pm to 3.30pm. All welcome. Please support by buying the raffle
tickets sent home in book bags. Donations of toys, books, games welcome.

Y1 to Y6 Annual Reports home on Friday 15th July.
Week of Monday 18th to Friday 22nd July

Open Classroom Drop in Monday 18th July after school. You are welcome to visit your child’s new
classroom and teacher, informally, at the end of the school day.

Sports Day Tuesday 19th July 1.30pm. All welcome. Wet weather reserve Wednesday 20th July 1.30pm.

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly in school hall Friday 22nd July 2.30pm. Year 6 parents and carers are
welcome.

End of Summer Term Friday 22nd July.

All our diary dates and term dates are on our school website. Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any
queries.

With my best wishes, Nicola Dobson



